
"Fellowship with God and One Another"
(1 John 1:5-2:2)

Pastor Stan Schultz

1.  A right view of God (1:5)

2.  A right direction in life (1:6, 7)

3.  A right attitude about sin (1:8, 9)

4.  A right basis of assurance (1:10-2:2)

If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today 10:30 am Worship Service
7/6  
Sermon Time Kids: Deb & Josiah 
Monday 6:30 pm Trustee Meeting
7/7 7:00 pm Deacon Meeting
Tuesday 9:00 am Quilting
7/8 
 
Wednesday 3:00 pm Bible Study
7/9 5:00 pm Worship Team Practice
 6:00 pm Youth Group
  Sue Anderson's home
 Thursday 5:15 pm Prayer at Glory. Join in.
7/10  
Next Week 10:30 am Worship Service
7/13 
Sermon Time Kids: Sarah & Sophie

This Week at Glory
July 6, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse:  Psalm 34:4-5, "I 
sought the Lord, and he answered me
    and delivered me from all my fears.
 Those who look to him are radiant,
    and their faces shall never be 
ashamed."
2. Family of the Week: Cherri 
Kottke
3. Glory Family: Goetz Family, 
Family of Dan Midura, Bob 
Kangas, Jackie Johnson, Gabe 
Weisleder, Langen Peterson, Josh 
McGuire, Gayle Gilbertson, & 
pastoral search.
4. Those We Care About: Merl 
Daniels, Russ (Connie's Brother)
Dawn Nelson, Diedre Anderson, 
baby Joshua Jay Nelson, Loretta 
Westerlund, and Becky & family.
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary: Joyce 
Fleck. Thailand
7. Glory Missions: 
• Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
• Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
• Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
• Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
• Karl, Southeast Asia
• Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
Lt. Col. Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's 
son-in-law, Omaha, NE
Army:  SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany 
Navy: PO2 Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan 
& Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

"Fellowship with God and One Another"  
 1 John 1:5-2:2

June Contributions - General Fund:  $13,070.00
General Fund - Year to Date:  $90,003.10



Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church:  Bangladesh  
- Until the 21st century, Bangladesh 
was considered one of the poorest 
countries in the world. Though 
there are signs of economic 
growth, governmental instability 
continues. Churches are careful 
when offering relief to the poor and 
needy because they do not want to 
encourage false conversions among 
people claiming faith in Christ 
solely for economic benefit. While 
Bangladesh is a majority-Muslim 
nation, the government avoids 
undue influence from Islamists and 
actively fights extremism. Millions 
of Bangladeshis are learning about 
Christ and the Bible through media 
outreaches. Many Christian groups 
meet publicly, while others worship 
in unregistered churches. When 
Muslims convert to Christianity, 
they are often forced to leave their 
community.
• Pray for Juhel, who was beaten 

in the street after telling others 
about his faith in Christ. 

• Praise God for the bold faith of 
Shebona, a teenager who led her 
siblings to faith in Christ. 

• Pray for Rojina, who has 
faced opposition while leading 
evangelistic teams into slums to 
share the gospel. 

• Pray for Abdul, a former imam 
who was beaten by his nephew 
because of his faith in Christ. 

• Pray that Christians who are 
rejected by family members 
because of their faith will show 
God's love to them  
  persecution.com

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Nursery: The Infant/Toddler Nursery 
is located left of the foyer,  past the 

library.Children through age 5 will have 
"Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome 

during the sermon each Sunday. We will 
have a snack, story, and play time. 

Visitation/Encouragement
If you are or know of someone 

who would like home or hospital 
visitation or encouragement, 

please call Connie: 218-851-3768
or Lila: 218-927-3876

Join with us in church membership. 

 Members of glory commit to one another. We worship God 
together, grow together in Christlikeness, and care for each 

other's needs.

Please talk with a deacon if you would like to become a 
member of Glory Baptist Church.

Deacons: Steve Pearson, Dan Swanson, Gary Bradford, Roy Egstad

Check out the VBS opportunity in the foyer!!!
July 21-25  -  5:00-8:30pm  -  all ages

Dan Midura Funeral
Thursday, July 10th  

11am with visitation starting at 10, lunch to follow
Westgate Church, Plymouth, MN - livestream available

https://share.google/52BrkQWtDVmIgTgSo

Photo Directory
Thank you to everyone who participated in our 2025 

Directory photo shoot. If you were unable to schedule a time, 
you may submit a photo. If you have a digital file, email it to 
directory@aitkinchurch.com or you may give a photograph 
to Ruth Egstad, Evon Pearson or Deb Spiel. Please include 
the names of each person in the photo in the email or on a 

separate sheet of paper.  

As part of our ongoing effort to ensure safety, the Glory 
Church Safety Committee will be hosting a  

Food SafetyTraining Session on Tuesday, August 19th, 
at 7:00pm at Glory.  

We are hoping to include ALL kitchen volunteers, including 
men, women and youth. Please save the date!

- Thank you from the Safety Committee

Jenni Goetz Funeral
Saturday, July 12th  

11am with visitation starting at 10
lunch to follow

Fourth Baptist Church in Plymouth, MN


